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December 5, 2016 LaBamba’s

Rose Wade - LAST CALL FOR HOLIDAY PARTY. IF YOU PLAN TO ATTEND ROSE NEEDS TO KNOW
BY 9AM WEDNESDAY DEC 7. FLIER IS ATTACHED.561-603-2702-
WADERONALD@BELLSOUTH.NET

Game at party* IF you would like to participate, bring an unwrapped gift, does not have to be
car related. Price point $10=$15

Thank you to all the board members, they have done a great job.

The board members all came forward a talk a little about their accomplishments and what they
would like to see happen next year

Lynda G — We will have Dec. birthdays at our Wacky Tacky meeting, Dec 19, at Labamba’s

She spoke to George to let him know how happy we are that he is well. Keep the prayers
coming for Frank. Lynda feels our strong prayer and good will does work.

Linda Arch will be updating application, data base Linda has also graciously stepped forward to
take on the board title of Special Events. We truly thank her.

Lynda Campisi-treasury getting dues in on time, dues will remain $35 for a renewal, Lynda will
be collecting dues. If you wish to mail make ck to CCPB and send to Lynda.

Bill G ~We are working on Updating our logo to incorporate the C7,...to be continued

Keith- great job Lake Worth and helping us get City Place along with John Bender

Mark Skelton- talked about the City Place show. We will have to hit the ground running in Jan.
We will have many meetings to make sure this show is organized. We are going to need

Help. Signup sheet will go around at the first business meeting in Jan.

Laura Skelton —Explained how we have many photo albums of our events.

Beth was not present but she will be happy to hear that her weekend blast is appreciated by
the members.

Ron Wade — Sold tickets for Feb raffle- Good Luck everyone. He also reminded everyone to look
into Corvette Museum car insurance.

Show of hands- board being accepted by membership
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Thinking outside the box we made some changes this year, would like to know how you feel

about this?
Weekend Blast — will be continued, Social meeting — will be kept, Summer Schedule will go back

to regular meetings.

Donations — We have $200 left to donate, Board agreed to give to St George’s Center. Also if
you would like sox’s at wacky tacky

Rose Wade



